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avid Witthaus, a partner

with  Northwest Media
Productions, is part of the team
that developed and maintains
the U.S. 95 Thorncreek Road to
Moscow Web site.

Northwest Media Productions
is a graphic design, web design
and advertising company locat-
ed in Clarkston, Wash.

At the beginning of this project,

the public involvement team

conducted interviews  with

several community members

to learn ways to communicate

with the community about this
project. One of the suggestions was for ITD to develop and
maintain a project Web site.

The Web site has been an important source of information for
many people. It has received about 2,800 visits total, including
nearly 1,200 visits between January 2006 and mid-April 2006.

The site is updated frequently and contains project news,
including monthly newsletters, news releases and information
about upcoming public meetings.

It also includes summaries of past public involvement meetings, the
maps and displays that were shown and other meeting materials.

The Web site is located at www.itd.idaho.gov, click on Get
Involved, click on North-Central Idaho, click on U.S. 95
Thorncreek Road to Moscow, Stage 1.

At the May 9 breakfast meeting, David will discuss and answer
questions about the Web site.
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The Thorncreek Road to Moscow Web site has received about 2,800 visits,
including nearly 1,200 between January 2006 and mid-April 2006.




The next breakfast meeting will be held May 9. Mondays and Wednesdays
from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.

www.itd.idaho.gov

thorncreekroadtomoscow@itd.idaho.gov
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